
SB 761 is a direct attack on our human and constitutional rights! It is an attempt to silence Oregonians 
from our ideas, wants, and demands. This bill strips rights from those who are not able to freely 
assemble and petition outside their homes and/or those who wish to leverage technology to petition 
their votes and signature. 
SB 761 is a show of Oregon legislatures true Fascism and Dictatorship tendencies to silence the very 
people they represent. This bill is Oregon Nazism at best! Do not consider this bill!  
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